
Monday, October 9, 2023 

Announcements 

There will be a Girls Soccer meeting TODAY after school 
at the Stadium for ALL returning and new players.  See 
you there! 
 
 
 
 
Attention Lady Dons:  Interested in joining Water Polo?  
All grade levels are welcome!  Must be cleared in order to 
participate for practices  and being on the team.  The 
deadline is October 27th.  Don’t wait!! 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  Sierra Vista Boys and Girls 
Wrestling Team is looking to secure their 7th straight 
undefeated league championship and wants to invite all of 
those interested in joining the team to attend the team 
meeting on Wednesday, October 18th, at 4:00pm in the 
Field Room.  See you there! 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
We continue honoring Latinos this month with today’s 
fact:  La salsa dance was invented by Latinos in New York 
in 1960.  It’s a fusion of Cuban, Puerto Rican and other 
Caribbean musical styles.  Celia Cruz, Marc Anthony and 
Ricky Martin are famous people known for the dance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you need help with your English class?  
If so, Ms. Lopez will be having tutoring on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday this week in Room 605 from  
3:35-4:05.  See you there! 
 
Attention ALL Students:  U.C. Santa Barbara will be on 
campus Tuesday, October 10th, during 7th period.  They 
have majors such as Marine Science, Zoology, Music 
Composition, Engineering, Business, Art and many, many 
more!  Are you interested in going to college by the beach 
and having beautiful view daily?  Come sign up in the 
Counseling Office TODAY. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Athletics 

Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Chino Hills 
  @ Chino Hills - 3:00 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Club Presidents and Vice Presidents:  Make sure you are 
stopping by to schedule your club picture with Mr. Garcia 
during Brunch in Room 513.  Appointments are filling up 
fast and any club that does not sign up will not appear in 
the yearbook.  Stop delaying and come make your club 
picture appointment TODAY! 

Clubs & Activities Yearbook 

Attention Dons:  Link Crew needs your help!  We are  
offering Community Service Hours in exchange for candy 
bag donations.  The candy will be distributed to our B.P. 
community during our Trunk-or-Treat Event on October 
25th.  To drop off candy, see Ms. Franco in Room 602. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Are you interested in learning more about 
Asian culture and meeting new people from different  
backgrounds?  Join us in Room 501 TODAY at Lunch for 
the first Asian Student Union meeting of the year.  Hope to 
see you there!  
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Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:00 

Monday, October 9, 2023  

Group A 

has duty this week 


